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John H. Brennan, M.D. -. -/
Bos ton Clinical Associates _ Inc.
17 Henshaw Street

Brighton, MA 02135

Dear Doctor Brennan: /

I write to acknowledge your letter of October 9,
1980 in which you recommend an Extension of Sick
Leave for Revenend John J. Geoghan to the first _.:_

of the yeaf?. " --

Be assured of our willingness to cooperate in "
every wa7 possible toward the full restoration
of Father Geoghan's health. -:::

Sincerely in Christ,

Reverend Gilber= S. Phinn,

-' .Personnel Director
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